Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Wednesday, May 01, 2019 1:19 PM
To: Amy Ow

Subject: FW: Highlands Lots 9, 10 & 11

From: Noel Chamberlain [mailto:noel@nexgenbuilders.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 2:56 PM

To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>

Cc: Jack Chamberlain <jtuttlec@aol.com>

Subject: Highlands Lots 9, 10 & 11

Hi Camille,

Dad asked me to reach out to you regarding some information regarding truck trips. There will be approximately 80
truck trips to complete Lot #9.

Let me know if you need any additional information.

Thanks,
Noel



